$\operatorname{BLUF}_{\text{//}}$ bottom line up front // vol 2.1

UNDECORATING

HALF-YEAR MEMBERSHIPS

UPCOMING EVENTS



Greetings MOSCDC!

Happy 2024! Thank you to those who participated in the joint ornament exchange with MOSCO. It was a lot of fun seeing the different ornaments shared over social media and on the ELFSTER platform. Keep an eye out in your mail as more ornaments will be trickling in from Japan throughout the month.



Click image to watch this year's virtual Holiday Tour of the Home of the Commandants, or visit bit.ly/48jU4J8

JANUARY events

JAN 10 BOARD MEETING

JAN 23 UNDECORATING THE HOME OF THE COMMANDANTS

> TBD ZIP CODE COFFEE

> > UPCOMING events

VALENTINE'S LUNCHEON

FEB 20 US CAPITOL TOUR

What goes up must come down - MOSCDC needs your help to 'undecorate' the Home of the Commandants and pack away all the décor for next year's membership to use. If you missed decorating, this is a neat experience to be a part of as you see the home transformed back effortlessly.

Have a friend coming to the DC/NOVA area in the upcoming months or sitting on the fence about joining MOSCDC? The fun is not over yet, and we have Half-Year Memberships available starting January 15th for \$25. Visit moscdc.org/membership and contact membership@moscdc.org with any questions.

Zip Code Coffee will be resuming this month. Keep an eye out for additional information coming soon! If you interested in hosting, please contact info@moscdc.org

Wishing you a Happy New Year! We look forward to seeing you at an upcoming event.

Jane Montedoro

Jane Montedoro - President

